
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Sanchez. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 2, 2021 3:52 PM 
'Sylvia Sanchez' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL proposed increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08612-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Sylvia Sanchez <sylmarprp@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 2:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL proposed increase 

Dear Utilities Board Members, 

Our " Sunshine Sate " endures a double dose of an extreme hot climate, in addition to yearly hurricane threats, and all 
other continuous dangerous occurrences we are subjected to. 
Being 4th in state population, the need for basic utilities is demanding, but at the same time we are conscious of doing 
our part to cut down on usage. 
As we struggle to sustain daily living, please do not encumber us with more debt we simply cannot afford. Many of us 
are on the edge of bankruptcy. 
Grateful for your attention and consideration. 
Sincerely, 
S. Sanchez 
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